MERIDIAN OIlL

April 5, 1994

Mr. Michael E. Stogner

Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division
310 Old Santa Fe Trail

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Huerfano Unit #205
1850'FSL, 1850'FEL, Section 28, T-26-N, R-9-W

Dear Michael:

Please withdraw our application for unorthodox location for the above well. We do not plan to
proceed with the recompletion of this well at this time. We will re-apply if the well is
considered for recompletion in the future.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. e«
Sincerely,

Regulatory/Compliance Representative

Meridian Oil Inc.. 3535 East 30th St., P.O. Box 4289, Farmington. New Mexico 87499-4289, Telephone 505-326-9700



